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Fall 2018
Quarterly Newsletter
Mayor’s Corner
Election News
Utility Billing
Leaf Pick-up
Burn Permit Phone Line
(269) 280-5017

THE CITY OF OLIVET      [image: ]

October
8th- Council Meeting 7:00 pm
22nd- Utility Bills Due
31st- Halloween



November
12th- Council Meeting 7:00 pm
22nd - 23rd Thanksgiving
OFFICE CLOSED





December
10th- Council Meeting 7:00 pm
24th – 25th
Christmas
OFFICE CLOSED
31st- New Years Eve
OFFICE CLOSED





January
1st- New Years Day
OFFICE CLOSED



Meet Our New Mayor
Events Calendar
JULY
JULY 3
JULY 4
City Offices CLOSED
HAPPY 4th of JULY
JULY 10
City Council Meeting
7:00 pm
JULY XX
          Utility Bills Due
JULY 29
Fireman’s Festively
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I’ve heard so many good things from those who’ve recently joined our community, from families who’ve moved here just in time to start the new school year to college students who are so glad to be back to campus. A few weeks ago, the Chamber of Commerce and Olivet College worked together to hold the annual “Night on the Town” to welcome the students to our town: the college served dinner downtown and the townspeople gave information regarding their businesses and offered raffle prizes to the students. Amanda Gruszka won lunch with the mayor, and we enjoyed good food and conversation with the friendly people at the Willow Tree. 
Several of our recent high school graduates have gone off to college, trade schools, or other opportunities. One of them left behind a gift that we hope will become a real legacy: the Little Library at Memorial Park. Maddy Smith and her family brought the Little Library itself to the City before she left for her first year at Central Michigan University—and they included a selection of books for all ages! I’ve seen these book exchanges work well in other communities, so I’m excited to have this opportunity here. I hope you will stop by the park to check out the selection…and to drop off a book or two to share with others. Thank you, Maddy and the whole Smith family!
I am pleased to announce that since our last newsletter Amy Huepenbecker has accepted the position of Clerk/Treasurer. She is doing a fine job in the office, working on the election, the upcoming annual financial audit, and tracking down stray answers to the random questions that come her way. 
I’ve added a second afternoon to my office hours: Tuesday and Thursday, 3:45-5:00 pm. I hope you’ll come by to see me! You may also call City Hall to leave a message for me during regular business hours, and I’ll get back to you as soon as I can. I would enjoy talking with you about what’s on your mind. 
See you around town!     Laura

     Mayor’s Corner


   










See you around town!
Need the Olivet Police Department?  Call 269-749-9961 or Central Dispatch at 517-543-3510 or Dial 9-1-1
It’s time to “Fall Back!” Daylight Savings Time Ends Sunday November 4 at 2am.
HOT NEWS FROM THE FIRE DEPARTMENT

Firemen’s Trick or Treating
Halloween Open House

Will be held on October 31st from 6-8pm. This event is sponsored by the Firefighter’s Association. Come join Jake the Fire Dog for cider, donuts, and lots of fun!
* UTILITY BILL UPDATES *

· Utility Bills are DUE on October 22nd   
· Please remember it is your responsibility to keep your account information updated. Please call City Hall if your phone number or PO Box # changes. 
· The City does not accept debit/credit cards.
Thank You.

ELECTION NEWS
· Election day is Nov. 6th. 
· City Hall is your Polling place.
· Polls will be open from 7am to 8pm. 
· Absentee Ballots must be picked up by the voter or mailed to the voter.
· Last day to register to vote for this election is Oct. 9th.
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Sunday, November 11, 2018
                                                                  
[bookmark: _Hlk523125278]Hydrant flushing will be the week of October 8 – 12. There may be discoloration or a change in water pressure. This is normal and temporary. Leaf pickup will begin October 8th through November 16th, weather permitting. Please have your leaves along the curb, free of sticks, rocks and other debris. If you prefer, you may also your leaves to the compost site located at 4275 Butterfield. Thank you for your cooperation in keeping the city clean.
After Free Leaf Pickup ends on November 16, residents may take their leaves to the Composte Site or may request the City to pickup leaves for a fee of $25.00 per visit. We are excited to offer this sercive to assist our residents and help keep our city clean.

The City of Olivet Seasonal Parking Restrictions will go into effect November 1 through April 1. That means NO parking on any City street between the hours of 2am and 6am, 7 days a week. Official notice of the Season Restriction is posted at each entry into the City and is strictly enforced by the Olivet Police Department.
 POLICE BEAT 
       
DPW News 
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